
 
 

 

March 2021 
 

March 1-5 

A reminder that March Break is the first full week of March.  Enjoy the 

break 

 

 
 

Rock Your Socks 

We are going to have Bubble Sock Hops in the gym on Thursday, March 18th 

for World Down Syndrome Day. Students are invited to wear mismatched 

colorful socks to celebrate this fun event! 

 

March 19 – Professional Learning Day 

There is no school for students on Friday, March 19 as it is a Professional 

Learning Day for staff. 

 

Saint Patrick’s Day 

We  will dress in green on March 17th.  Happy Saint Patrick’s Day.  
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Report Cards & Parent Teacher 

Report Cards will come home on Wednesday, March 31st and Parent Teacher 

interviews will be held the evening of April 13th and the morning of April 14th 

virtually.  

 

 


